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From: Dave Lauridsen <d@crookedcreekbrewery.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 6, 2023 6:03 AM
To: Jennifer Dimsho <jdimsho@sthelensoregon.gov>
Subject: Re: [External] Small changes
 
Hi Jennifer. I finally got the updated version of the door drawing without the nameplate. Both the front entry and side entry doors
would be the same style, just slightly different sizes. They are a solid unit Douglas fir wood door and sidelight assembly with no vinyl
and a kick plate on the door. You mentioned that with this clarification you might be able to give the ok without going back to the
design review board. Please let me know if this updated drawing works or if we need to take it back to the board. 
 
Best.  

Dave Lauridsen
------
Founder / Brewer
CROOKED CREEK BREWERY
503.369.7388 / d@crookedcreekbrewery.com
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